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030600 Sent: 
To: Lee Fordham 

Subject: RE: XO Settlement Agreement 

Tuesday, May 06,2003 10:46 AM 

cc: Sally Simmons; Marguerite Lockard; Todd Brown JL____ 

Thanks. We will use this e-mail as directive to return the document. 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Lee Fordham 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2003 10:44 AM 
To: Kay Flynn 
Cc: Sally Simmons; Marguerite Lockard; Todd Brown 
Subject: RE: XO Settlement Agreement 

You are correct, Kay. (As Usual) I see no reason for us to retain the document. Todd, I 
have reviewed it. If you can review it and, if you agree, return it to Verizon. We can 
retain the redacted version. 

Thanks, all. 

Lee 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Kay Flynn 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2003 8:38 AM 
To: Lee Fordham 
Cc: Sally Simmons; Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: RE: XO Settlement Agreement 
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Will post in the docket. Thanks for getting this information. 

Next question: Since this is a long-closed docket, is there any need to retain the 
document? Could it perhaps be returned to Verizon after review by Todd Brown (the only 
staff person assigned to the case in ‘99 who is still here, other than Kim, who of course 
is no longer in GCL)? 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Lee Fordham 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2003 8:Ol AM 
To: Richard Chapkis 
Cc: Kay Flynn; Sally Simmons 
Subject: RE: XO Settlement Agreement 

Good morning, Richard. 

Thanks, for the prompt follow-up on this issue. That makes it totally clear how we should 
proceed. 

Richard’s clarification, please file the confidential document in Docket 

Thanks u , 

Lee 
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- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: richard.chapkis@verizon.com [mailto:richard.chapkis@verizon.coml 
Sent: Monday, May 0 5 ,  2003 5:Ol PM 
To: Lee Fordham 
Subject: XO Settlement Agreement 

Lee : 

I am following up on our telephone conversation today regarding the XO 
settlement agreement that Verizon recently filed with the FPSC. That 
agreement constitutes an "implementation procedure1'; it does not alter the 
existing agreement. The original agreement was filed under Docket No. 
990858-TP and approved per order PSC-99-1529-FOF-TP issued on August 4, 
1999. Therefore, the XO settlement agreement should be filed in Docket No. 
990858. 

Don't hesitate to call me if you have any questions or comments. 

Richard A. Chapkis 
Vice President & General Counsel - -  Southeast Region 
Tel: 813-483-1256 
Fax: 813-273-9825 
e-mail: richard.chapkis@verizon.com 
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